
 

 

 

10th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Staff 

Jai Hind! 

We are pleased to share that peace has been restored and a ceasefire has been declared. This is 

a proud moment for all of us as India once again demonstrates its strength, resilience, and unity. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the local administration, armed forces, and support services 

for their tireless efforts in safeguarding public welfare. 

A special note of appreciation goes to the entire Mayor World School staff for their unwavering 

commitment and calm readiness in the face of uncertainty. Your spirit embodies the values we 

stand for. 

To our dear parents, thank you for your cooperation, trust, and support. And to our beloved 

students, we send our love and admiration. Your strong and enthusiastic participation in online 

classes truly reflects your character and courage. 

The Parent Teacher Meeting that was postponed will soon be rescheduled, and the new date will 

be announced shortly. 

We are happy to inform you that the School will resume normal functioning from Monday. All 

academic and co-curricular activities, including the weekly tests, will continue as originally 

scheduled. 

In every situation, the most important virtues we must uphold are patience and calmness. These 

qualities guide us through uncertainty and build strength from within. 

We look forward to welcoming our students back on campus. 

Warm regards 

Neerza Mayor 

Vice Chairperson 

Mayor World School 

 


